
CITY OF FAIRBANKS 

REQUEST FOR  

PROPOSAL 

ITB 20-11 

The City of Fairbanks is requesting proposals to provide a Fence Installation at the intersection of Lazelle 
Road and D Street, Snow Storage site. 

A copy of this ITB can be obtained on the City’s website, www.fairbanksalaska.us or by contacting 
purchasing@fairbanks.us. It is the Offeror’s sole responsibility to check this website for additional 
information and/or addendums. 

MANDATORY On-Site Inspection will be on Tuesday, September 15, 2020 at 1:00 pm. 

E-mail proposals are due PRIOR to the deadline of September 22, 2020 at 2:00 pm to 
purchasing@fairbanks.us.  Late bids will not be accepted – NO EXCEPTIONS.  It is the bidder’s 
responsibility to confirm the bid documents are received. 

The City of Fairbanks reserves the right to waive informalities not consistent with the law or reject any 
or all proposals. 
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